St.Joseph Public School

Manalimukku, N.A.D P.O - 683563
Ph: 99956642626, 0484 2962262

Circular: 1/2022-23/Std | - X 24/05/2022

Dear Parents Greetings!

Hope you all are keeping safe and healthy.

We are elated to inform you that the school will be reopening for the classes

I - XIl from June 01, 2022 onwards. Keeping in view the gravity of COVID-19
Pandemic, the school would like to seek your cooperation towards the same. You
are therefore requested to go through the instructions mentioned below carefully.

IMPORTANT POINTS AND INSTRUCTIONS

1.

The school timing will be from 08.15 A.M to 02.45 P.M. On the re-opening day
(01-06-2022) school will be up to 12.00 Noon.

2. The students must reach school by 08.15 A M.

School bus facility will be available from the first day onwards.

Students must follow all COVID-19 safety protocols i.e. wearing of a mask,
carrying a hand sanitizer and maintaining social distancing at all times.
Students are also directed not to share food, stationary items, books and
personal belongings such as water bottles etc with anyone.

Self-monitoring of health by students and parents is essential. The parents
are therefore requested not to send their ward to school in case he/she is not
well or suffering from any form of iliness.

Thanking You




